
Key  Considerations  When
Contracting Cloud

A  post  on  the  website  of  Baker  McKenzie
discusses  what  a  general  counsel  should
consider when looking at a contract for cloud
and AI services.

“As cloud-based software will continuously change, the user
cannot easily prove that certain functionality used to work
fine, but is no longer available or working. For this reason
it makes sense to check whether the key features are (or can
be) described in a document and to refer to that description
in the agreement,” according to the post.

The discussion covers moving to another provider, verification
that  everything  is  in  check,  and  spelling  out  the  right
restrictions on use of data.

Read the article.
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